Support Staff and Learning Assistants

From September. We would like the children (with the exception of TOTs) to address all staff members by the surname as follows -

Sandpits Site

Front desk-Mrs Elder

Nursery—Miss Greaney, Mrs Gill, Mrs Duppa, Miss Symonds, Mrs Broome

Classes -Mrs Preece Mrs Siwicki

Miss Potter
Mrs Shinton / Mrs Seabourne

Mrs Lloyd-Kitchen Mrs Lucas/Mrs Chidley

Miss Houchin Mrs Williams/Mrs Davies

Mrs Grant Mrs Boulton/Mrs Morgan

Mrs Davies Mrs Lacey/Mrs Chidley Clee View Site

Front Desk-Mrs Callinan

Classes -Mrs Meyer Mrs Granger

Mr Evans Mrs Weston

Miss Collins
Mrs Atkins/Mrs Badham

Mrs Mellish Mrs Wright

Miss Davenport Miss Evans

Ms Smith Mr Mappes

Mrs Jones Mrs Thomas/Miss Baillie

Mrs Froggatt Mrs Barber

Mr Whitbread Miss Kinsey/Miss Baillie

## **Future dates for your diary**

Monday 2nd September—PD Day—Staff only
Tuesday 3rd September—PD Day—Staff only
Wednesday 4th September—Children to School (Not new Reception)
Thursday 5th September—New Reception children (A-J surname)
Friday 6th September—New Reception children (K-Z surname)







### 17th July 2019

www.ludlow-inf.shropshire.sch.uk

Here we are. The final ever Newsletter from Ludlow Infant School and Nursery. From September, the frequency of Newsletters will change but details have not been finalised yet. We look forward to bringing you the first Newsletter from Ludlow Primary School.

The new school website from September will be <a href="https://www.ludlowprimaryschoool.co.uk">www.ludlowprimaryschoool.co.uk</a>. As we will be on 2 different sites—please make a note of the relevant (or both) telephone numbers -

Sandpits Road—01584 872765 Cleeview—01584 873602.

Several parents have asked about their daughter's wearing grey pinafore dresses. We confirm that pinafores WILL form part of the accepted uniform.

You should have today received a copy letter regarding the latest Ofsted Action Plan via email. If you have not, please advise us so we may check your email address details on file.

We look forward to welcoming our new Reception children on Thursday 5th and Friday 6th September (parents have been advised as to their start day) and obviously will welcome back all the other children on Wednesday 4th September.

Have a lovely summer break.



# Assembly



In our last assembly of term on Friday, we will celebrate birthdays as listed below and the following children who have achieved the required attendance as set by Shropshire Council -

Brooke Bennett Jacob Hughes Bruno Rowley Miley Smith Harley Wilson

Isobel Barber Lucy Crockett Billy Roberts Harrison Gould Liam Nash Aston Nixon Mollie Stewardson

Logan Bowker Evie Paddock Keira Patrick

# Birthdays from 15th July to 31st August

15th July—Ella Jones 17th July—Alfie Ulyatt 24th July—Leah Massam 29th July—Poppy Draper 30th July—Lucy Crockett

31st July—Izzy Chubb
14th August—Lily-Grace Burgins
19th August—Alexa Turner
26th August—Jasmine Smith
29th August—Belle Thomas-Lewis
31st August— Caiden Glaze

16th July—Henry Neale
23rd July—Bryn Martin
26th July—Aaron Wheal
29th July—Max Harkin
30th July—Ella Powell
3rd August—Cherry Cracknell
14th August—Rhys Laird
24th August—Brianna Moriarty
29th August—Tallulah Jones
29th August—Liara Thomas-Lewis

<u>Staff</u> Sarah Badham Jonathan Granger

Sarah Shinton

Parents are invited to join us on the playground (weather permitting) at 2:30pm These children can wear their own clothes.

#### Class Attendance

Congratulations to Red Class who achieved the best attendance for week beginning 8th July.



### **Childrens Corner**

Hello Children!

Here we are at the final week of the Summer Term! What a busy time we've all had. We all deserve a well earned break.

Year 2 children are looking forward to their grown ups coming in for cake tomorrow.

So now it's the summer holiday. Stay safe and listen carefully to your grown ups. If you are lucky to be going on holiday, have a lovely time.

From all of the Teachers

### A Message from Mrs Mather

Thank you to all parents and carers for all your support and understanding through this time of change. We now have a strong leadership and staff team across the Primary School and we are looking forward to sharing this exciting new journey with all of you in September. I hope you all have lovely summer break.

With best wishes Kate Mather